
‘The Brassall Buzz’  
Goes Digital!  

 

The next 3 editions of ‘The Brassall Buzz’ 
are being issued in hard copy form for the 
last time as we begin to transition our 
school newsletter to being accessible either 
via our School Website, using the 
QSchools App or via Email.  

 

Given the size and progressive nature of our school, it is becoming inefficient, labour 
intensive and costly to maintain a printed version of the newsletter. To begin with, we 
would like to offer parents the opportunity to receive a direct email link to the 
fortnightly edition of ‘The Brassall Buzz’ – via Email.  In readiness for this event, we 
plan to establish an email group so families who opt to do so can receive an email 
message on publication days, advising of the newsletter’s availability.   
 
If you would like to take advantage of this opportunity, a return slip is included below 
for return to the office ASAP. Your email address will be added to the register and 
from Thursday, 7 May those who join will receive an email prompt with a direct link to 
the school’s website that houses ‘The Brassall Buzz’. By moving to this medium we 
are hoping that families feel a little more connected to events, celebrations and 
activities conducted throughout our great school. 
 
The first planned direct email of the newsletter li nk is scheduled for Thursday 
7 May. To receive this first link, you’ll need to b e registered by Thursday, 2 
April (last day of Term 1, 2015). 

Opportunity to receive School Newsletter via Email link 
Parents and Carers who wish to receive a direct email link to the school’s regular 
Newsletter are invited to register by completing and returning the following proforma: 
 
� 

Parent Name 
 
 
 

Name of youngest 
child enrolled at 
Brassall SS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year/Class  
 

Your preferred email 
address: 
(Please print clearly) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


